

# Unali'Yi Lodge 236

Fall 2024
Published October

#### Inside this issue:

Fall Ordeal
Upcoming Events
Troop Rep Needs
A Note from the Chief
Website and Social Media

Patch Highlight

COUNCI

CAROLINA

COASTAL

ш

H H N

0 D A Y

E R S

LEAD

S

, ≥ 0

~

0

Σ 0

G

ERVI

Winter Camp

## 2024 Fall Ordeal

### Written by Mike McCready

I want to take a moment to say thank you to everyone for coming out and helping prepare camp for our fall season. Furthermore, I want to congratulate the 50 new arrowmen we welcomed into our brotherhood. Without everyone's continued support the success of the lodge would not be possible.



# **Upcoming Events**

Written by Lily Albert





## **Cub Haunted**

October 25th-27th, we will have one of our camp's biggest events, Cub Haunted. We have over two-hundred staff members between those in the lodge and our amazing service troops and over six-hundred cubs and families coming throughout the weekend. It's going a be a weekend full of tricks and treats so get your costumes and tents ready. Each year, Unali'Yi takes great pride in hosting Cub Haunted for the Cub Scouts within our council. This year our lodge is changing it up to make it more fun with new attractions such as Tent-Or-Treat, Ghost Stories, our famous Costume Contest, and many more fun activities. Excited to see everyone there!



# Fall Fellowship December 6th-8th

#### **Written by Lily Albert**

Unali'Yi Lodge will host our highly anticipated Fall Fellowship, a significant event in our lodge's calendar. Check-in for the function will be from 5:00 - 7:30 pm at the Trading Post. We will kick off Friday night with our annual family seafood feast, a perfect opportunity to bring your loved ones into our lodge community. Following the seafood feast, we will recognize and honor the brothers of our lodge who have given unselfish service during the Vigil Dedication and Call-Out Ceremony.

Saturday promises to be a day filled with both fun, informative training, and engaging activities. We'll wrap up the day with our Lodge Recognition Banquet, a celebration of our lodge's accomplishments and the Arrowmen who have gone above and beyond. Following the banquet, we'll have our annual patch auction, a fun and lively event. The good food, fun activities, and fellowship with our brothers and Alumni make it a truly special event.



"Friends, the ones who chose you need you.
Who among you now is ready?
Who will go upon this journey? You must choose." -

PETITION

# **Lodge Officers for 2025**

### **Written by Lily Albert**

We are looking for officers for next year!

During Fall Fellowship, any youth member interested in running for office must submit a signed petition for the office they are seeking. Please talk to the person currently holding each office when you decide to get a petition. They will guide you through the process and provide you with the necessary forms.

Office Positions: Lodge Chief, Vice Chief of Administration, Vice Chief of Program, Secretary, and Treasurer

## **OA Troop Reps!**

**Written by Lily Albert** 



As requested by our OA Rep Chair, Cambree Hudson, she would like all of our lodge Troop OA Representaives to email their contact information to oatrooprepchair@gmail.com so she can keep everyone updated on events and everything going on in our lodge. Thank you.

"These are they who have been selected by their fellow scouts to be come a part of our brotherhood."

# A Note from the Chief

Written by Mike McCready

Hello Brothers,

We are super excited to be presenting our second newsletter of the year. We have many things happening through the next couple of weeks and months. First off Cub Haunted is this weekend, we are super excited for everyone to be coming out and I want to thank you for getting more than 200 volunteers help us put this event on.

Yours in Brotherhood,



Mike McCready

# **Lodge Website and Social Media**

Check out our website for more information on upcoming events!

https://site236.com

Follow us on social media





Instagram: @unaliyi236

Facebook: <u>Unali'yi Lodge #236</u>

## **Patch Highlight**

**Written by Lily Albert** 



This patch is known as the F1a or the first flap. It was one of the first patches made by Unali' Yi Lodge and it was the first official lodge flap of Unali' Yi.

Do you have a story, article, photo that you would like to share with our Lodge? The Spirit of Unali'Yi Staff is looking for submission for the next newsletter. Please submit these to the Lodge Chief at chief@site236.com.

# Winter Camp Sign up

Written by Lily Albert

Winter Camp 2024 is right around the corner on the shores of the Bohicket. Camp Ho Non Wah offers the best food, the best sunrises, and the best staff around. Winter camp offers lots of Merit Badges and other afternoon activities that you usually won't find during our summer camp. For anyone who is interested in attending Winter Camp as a participant, please visit the Camp HNW Website at www.campHNW.com

Email James Barton at director@camphnw.com for staff.